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PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION 

  PUBLIC INPUT MEETING 
 MAGNOLIA PARK RENOVATION 

 

 
The Park and Recreation Commission will hold a public meeting to solicit design input 

for the Magnolia Park improvements. The scope of the renovation includes the 
playground, basketball courts and community garden areas. This meeting will take place 
on Tuesday, October 27, 2015 at the Hardy School at 7:30 pm. 

 
All interested persons are encouraged to attend. Written comments may be submitted at 

the meeting or sent to the Arlington Recreation Office, 422 Summer Street, Arlington, 
MA 02474 or e-mailed to jconnelly@town.arlington.ma.us. 
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